
 

 

Union Energy Program Gives Discounts to Union Families 

If you had the choice, would you give $100 to a Northeast Utilities executive, or put the money 

in your own pocket? 

That’s the choice you get by joining the Union Energy Alliance’s residential power program.  

The UEA is endorsed by the CT AFL-CIO, and was designed to save working families money on 

electric bills.  That’s especially important in Connecticut, where we have some of the highest 

electric rates in the country. 

The UEA offers a rate of 7.89 cents per kilowatt hour.  That’s the lowest 6-month fixed rate for 

electricity available in the state and it’s only available until March 1st.  Other companies may 

have cheaper “introductory rates,” but those climb high after three months.  UEA commits to 

keeping their rates low as a basic business model. 

Most important – by signing up with the UEA, you are helping two great organizations that help 

working families.  The United Labor Agency helps working families in time of crisis.  

GrowJobsCT advocates for manufacturing jobs in our state.  Both organizations receive a portion 

of the proceeds from the Union Energy Alliance program. 

You can sign up for the Union Energy Alliance by going to this website: 

www.twainriverenergy.com, and entering the promo code “UEA” to enroll online.  Or you can 

call Perigee energy at 1-877-255-0949.  Either way, have your electric bill with you when 

deciding to enroll. Perigee Energy is the supplier who offers special rates to union families.  The 

UEA rates Perigee charges are lower than the rates Perigee charges all their other customers. 

The UEA does not have a fee to join or any penalty for early withdrawal.  Any problem with 

your electric lines or outages are repaired, as always, by the utility company.  You receive only 

one bill, from the utility, with the program generation charge visible, but not separate. 

Do yourself, and the labor movement a favor.  Sign up for the UEA program at 

www.twainriverenergy.com or call 860-539-5009 or 1-877-255-0949.  Or hey – just give the 

money to a “needy” Northeast Utilities executive!  
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